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Tanya Nuss

From: Gayle Dworak <gayledworak@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 2:54 PM
To: Ben Prchal
Subject: Variance Request

Caution: This email originated outside our organization; please use caution. 
 
 
 
Hi Ben, 
     Dean and I just received the variance request for a new build on the vacant property between  8120 and 8130 Hill Tr. 
N. 
     We will be out of the country vacationing on Sept, 9th, but we would like to give our support to both the sellers and 
the buyers on this variance request. 
     Dean and I went through  a similar process in purchasing our lot. It was not an easy process for us, and we know that 
it has not been an easy process for this transaction either. We were most fortunate to have the support of the present 
Mayor and the majority of City Council members. 
     We are extremely grateful that we persevered as we are very happy with our home, living on Lake  Demontreville, 
and with the many wonderful neighbors on our street. 
     We offer our full support for this variance request and would heartily welcome our new neighbors. 
     Warmest Regards, 
     Gayle and Dean Dworak 
     8114 Hill Tr. N 
     Lake Elmo , Mn 56042 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


